
From: Delaney, Sandra
Subject: NOTICE - DATE CHANGE - December Meeting of the Commission of the SC Department of Disabilities and Special

Needs
Date: Monday, November 19, 2018 1:16:02 PM

Good Afternoon,

Due to the Holidays, please note that the previously scheduled Thursday, December 20, 2018
Meeting of the Commission of the SC Department of Disabilities and Special Needs has been
changed to Thursday, December 13, 2018.

For further information or assistance, contact (803) 898-9769 or (803) 898-9600.
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